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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support at the end of an 
extremely busy term and year. I am sure you will agree that it has been very good to 
get back to ‘normality’ after a very disrupted few years and thank you for ensuring 
your child is in school every day in order to benefit from our excellent provision.  

 

It has been wonderful to open our doors to you and our school community to make 
the most of our wonderful new building. Thank you for your attendance in our 
parents' evening, parent forums, Christmas concert and very first ‘Friends of Cefn 
Saeson’ meeting.  

 

We will return to school on January 9th, there will be no INSET day, therefore all 
pupils will attend and we look forward to a new year and a new opportunity. For now, 
on behalf of the staff and pupils of Cefn Saeson may I wish you all a peaceful 
Christmas and a very happy new year.  

 

Dave Cole 

Headteacher 
 

 

 


